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Dear	Parent/Carer	

As	you	aware	your	child	will	be	taking	part	in	the	KS2	SATs	tests	during	the	week	commencing	8th	May.	We	are	
committed	 as	 a	 school	 to	 give	 your	 child	 the	 best	 opportunity	 to	 achieve	 their	 full	 potential	 in	 these	 tests.	
Therefore	 over	 the	 coming	 weeks	 there	 will	 be	 additional	 intervention	 sessions	 in	 English	 and	 maths	 for	
identified	children,	one	of	which	started	this	afternoon.	Most	of	these	sessions	will	take	place	within	the	school	
day	but	some	will	be	in	the	morning,	from	8:15am.	

You	will	receive	a	personalised	letter	outlining	what	additional	support	your	child	is	being	offered	later	this	week,	
and	there	is	a	parents’	information	evening	for	all	parents	about	the	SATs	tests	on	the	afternoon	of	7th	February	
at	5:30pm.	

We	have	been	pleased	with	all	of	the	children’s	attitudes	so	far	this	year	and	hope	that	this	additional	support	
will	support	them	to	do	their	very	best.	

Yours	faithfully	

	

K	Lee	
Head	Teacher	
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